
August 16, 1977 

Hr. Norman L. Maguire 
Apartment 703 
2877 Kalakaua Avenue 
Honalulu 
HAWAII ... 968 15 

Dear Sir, 

Registered Office. 
43 Adelaide Street. 
Brisbane, Qld. 4000 

Telephone: 221 011 I 

I have pleasure in confirming your reception 
report of our programme on August 1. 

Thank you for your report and I hope you pill be 
able to pull in our signal again in the future. 

Yours faithfully, 

PETER SMERDON 
SENIOR TECHNICIAN 

per: V. Grimmett 


